
Dear Parents and Carers,

What a week. I would like to say a huge thank you to
everyone for participating in our dressing up day and to
everyone who made a spoon for the competition - these
events are only such a success because we have your
support. 

It was so lovely to see so many of you join us for parent
reading sessions - it really shows your child you value
reading and this is so important.

Mrs Hopkinson took a group of Year 5 and 6 children to
the care home to read to the residents. We have received
such wonderful feedback from this and will be looking to
return in the near future. 

Please can I remind you that you are not permitted to use
the car park at drop off and pick up times unless this has
been authorised by school leaders. Thank you for your
cooperation with this. 

Finally we are seeing some warmer weather - please
make sure you send your child in with a water bottle
every day so they have access to fresh drinking water at
all times. There should be no juice in these bottles. 

Have a lovely weekend.

Kind regards,

Mrs Ruck
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Attendance



Dates for your diary



Uniform
We have a school-colour based uniform. The school colours are

Jade and black.

It helps the younger children to settle into school more quickly
and to acquire independence if they wear clothes that they can

easily manage for themselves. Suitable clothing could be chosen
from:

Sweatshirt or Cardigan, preferably with the school logo
Black skirt/pinafore/trousers/shorts

White shirt/polo shirt
Checked or striped dresses in green and white

White socks

Please note: Joggers and leggings are not permitted as part of
the school uniform.

 P.E. 

(PE days will be communicated to you by the end of next week)

School PE T-shirt and black shorts and trainers. Plain black, non-
branded tracksuits can be worn in the colder weather.

Alternatively your child can wear plain black jogging bottoms
and their normal jade school cardigan/ jumper over their PE kit.
We ask that children come into school wearing their PE kit on PE

days.

Footwear

Black school shoes only please. Trainers are only to be worn for
PE.

*NEW - Please make sure your child brings a water bottle to
school every day*



Birthdays this week

Matei

Rojan

Thank you for your continued support

Mrs Ruck


